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It is advisable to include an exemption to this bill for those participating in rowing 

clubs, youth or adult.  Pfd equipment would greatly impede the ability to compete in 

such sport.  Young rowers frequently use rowing as a sport to gain entrance to and 

scholarship to college and this bill would harm their ability to do so.  Rowing has 

proven to be a safe sport and clubs venture out to the water in groups with various 

safety measures in place, including coaches nearby in motor boats.   


